
 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 

 

FRA COMMENCES CONSTRUCTION OF RURAL ROADS IN KADAVU 

 
5 April 2017 

 

Fiji Roads Authority (FRA) has awarded a $5million contract for the construction of the new Yawe 
District Road and Nabukalevu-I-Ra Road on Kadavu Island.  
 
This is part of the Development of Rural Roads Projects- Eastern Division. 
 
FRA Chief Executive Officer John Hutchinson says the contract has been awarded to Prem’s Civil 
Engineering, with works already in progress. 
 
“The new 4.9km Yawe District Road and 9.7km Nabukalevu-I-Ra Road will provide a number of 
social and economic benefits to more than 3000 people living in and around the community,” Mr 
Hutchinson said. 
 
He said once the roads are constructed the transportation of goods and services will be much 
faster and cheaper. 
 
“We expect that both these new roads will significantly impact the lives of the communities by 
providing better transportation, improved access to health, education and better livelihood 
opportunities.” 
 
Mr Hutchinson said the works will be delivered by a local company which would also help support 
jobs in the country and contribute to Fiji’s economy. 
 
“The FRA will ensure that all works carried out on site will be done with minimum impact upon the 
environment and residents.” 
 
He said the project is scheduled to be completed in September, weather permitting. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
NB: Picture attached below 
 
 



 
 

 
 
Photo Caption: Works have commenced at Yawe Road in Kadavu 
 
 
 

-END- 
 
 
For more information please contact the Communications Team at 
communications@fijiroads.org  or Onarina Umu on +679 9991969 and Zafiya Shamim on 
+679 9275960.  
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